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July 16, 1977

Mr. Louis Wall

Advisory Council for Historic
Preservation

National Park Service

P. O. Box 25085

Denver, Colorado 80225

Dear Mr. Wall:

T am following up onur telephone conversation of 7-15-77
re the Point Pinos Li W%*heu50 here in Pacific Grove. The
roint of our 41"cu5$103 was that a tie-un appeare to be
delaying our receiving official permission to begin restora-
tion work on the lighthouse buxldlng. A telnnhanu uonvarsa~
tion with Dr. Nancy Bell of the U. S. Cnast Guard offic
in San Francisco indicated that the delay was due to thu
Coast Guard not receiving the National founcil's review and
comment.

I will appreciate any help you can give in the matter.
Enclosed is a copy of the restoration work proposed,

Sincerely yours,

Vernal L. Yadon
Director

VLY :sf




	Page 1

